
 

 

3 May 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

Reception  David for trying so hard with reading and phonics 

St Cecilia  Maiyah for excellent independent writing 

St Bernadette Aiden for making great progress in all areas of learning 

St Anthony James for increased effort in writing and foundation subjects 

St Christopher Niko for working hard in Assessment Week 

 

Good Disciples of the Week 

 

Reception  Raiyah for always being a kind and caring friend  

St Cecilia  Alex H for being so welcoming to any visitors we have in school 

St Bernadette Daisy for consistently challenging herself in her learning and showing 

   great determination to succeed 

St Anthony Amrita for being polite and showing good manners at all times 

St Christopher Eva for being a happy and helpful member of Year 6 

 

Well done to you all. 

 

Mass and Assembly 

 

Next Thursday 9 May 2024 is Ascension Thursday.  Key Stage 2 will be joining 

parishioners at 10.00 am Mass at St Peter’s new church.  All are welcome to attend. 

 

Friday 10 May 2024 St Bernadette’s Class Assembly 2.30 pm in the school hall. 

    All parents and grandparents are very welcome. 

 

Attendance 

 

Congratulations to Conor who was the winner of our weekly attendance draw.  Last week 

71 names were entered into the draw but that is only 66% of the children.  Our aim is to 

have at least 80% of children eligible for the draw; that is 80% of children with 100% 

attendance and being on time the week of the draw. 

 

Perform Drama Group 

 

This week Reception and St Cecilia’s participated in a workshop organised by Perform.  

The theme was Fairytales and Fables.  The children had a great time. 
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Kids With Bricks (Lego) 

 

Every week the Lego Club has a builder of the week and one member’s model is uploaded 

onto the Club’s website. 

 

This week’s builder of the week was Jack and the winner of this week’s challenge to build a 

model octopus was Viktor.  Well done to you both. 

 

Reminder : Monday 6 May 2024 Bank Holiday 

 

Monday 6 May 2024 is a Bank holiday.  School will be closed but re-open on Tuesday 7 

May 2024 at 8.40 am (St Anthony’s & St Christopher’s) 8.45 am (everyone else). 

 

St Peter’s Mother and Toddler Group 

 

St Peter’s Mother and Toddler Group will be meeting in our school hall on Tuesday 7 May 

2024 from 9.30 to 11.30 am.  All those with babies and toddlers are very welcome. 

 

St Christopher’s Kingswood Meeting : Tuesday 7 May 2024 

 

There will be a meeting about the Kingswood residential on Tuesday 7 May 2024 at  

3.30 pm in St Christopher’s classroom.  If you are unable to attend we will mail all 

information out. 

 

Class Photographs : Thursday 9 May 2024 

 

Class photographs will be taken on Thursday 9 May 2024.  It is extremely important that 

all Key Stage 2 children are at school on time as their class photos will be taken before 

they go to church. 

 

Single Use Plastic 

 

Since Earth Day (April 22
nd

) I have been thinking about ways our school can improve our 

plastic usage and I thought back to our Waste Free Wednesdays.  I am trying to encourage 

people to use less plastic in their packed lunches and get reusable water bottles.  For 

example buy multipacks of food so you’re not buying lots of little plastics, or use beeswax 

wrappers instead of foil.  Please use as little plastic as possible for the sake of the planet.  

 

Starting next week on Wednesdays, I will with a small group of others interested in saving 

our planet, be awarding house points to those using the least plastic. 

 

Eva, Year 6 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss A McCluskey 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


